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MEDIAN MODIFICATION

DISTRICT TWO    Permit 2021-A-294-00030

  ABOUT THE POJECT 

A permit-related median modification is being proposed to allow for the construction of Daybreak Market 
convenience store and gas station at 11470 San Jose Boulevard (State Road 13). 

The existing full access median opening, across from the former Golden Corral restaurant site, does not meet 
current spacing requirements to accommodate new construction. To meet current FDOT spacing requirements the 
median opening will be modified to a directionalized median opening, allowing southbound right turns only from the 
site. Cars wanting to access northbound San Jose Boulevard from Daybreak Market will turn right on San Jose 
Boulevard and make a U-turn at the next median opening. The objective of this proposal is to maintain a safe and 
efficient traffic flow on San Jose Boulevard. 

The proposed median modification and location is shown above. Project-related documents, including the traffic 
study and Daybreak Market site plan, are available for review at nflroads.com, under "Duval County" and "Future 
Projects." 

With this notification, FDOT is seeking input from property owners who may be impacted by the proposed changes. 
If you would like to comment on the proposed median modification, please contact Julian McKinley, P.E., 
Maintenance Program Engineer, at (904) 360-5458, via email at julian.mckinley@dot.state.fl.us or by mail at 2198 
Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, Florida 32204. 

Public comments regarding the proposed median modification will be accepted through September 9, 2021. 
Mail-in comments must be postmarked on or before September 9, 2021.
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